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Holy Family Catholic  
Church & School 

Jacksonville |  Florida  

Fostering Community and  
Forming Disciples for the 21st Century 

Sunday, August 13, 2023  

Holy Mass: 
Saturday 4:00 pm, Anticipates Sunday 

Sunday 7:00 am, 9:00 am, 11:00 am and 5:00 pm 
 

Weekdays 7:00 am and 9:00 am 
Wednesday, 7:00 pm 

Saturday, 9:00 am 
 

          Rosary:                Confession: 
              8:30 am Daily                    Wednesday: 5:30 - 6:45 pm  
           3:30 pm Saturday                  Saturday: 9:30 – 11:00 am   
                                                                    Sunday: 8:30 - 9:00 am 

Office Hours:  
Monday -Thursday   9:00 am - 4:00 pm  

Closed for lunch 12 - 1:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

    

9800 Baymeadows Rd. Jacksonville, FL 32256               Office 904-641-5838      
                                                                
          www.holyfamilyjax.com                                  School Phone: (904) 645-9875              
 
                                                       School website: www.hfcatholicschool.com 



Prayer & Worship 
Eucharistic Exposition and Adoration 
Monday & Friday 9:30 am - Noon  
Wednesday 9:30 am - 7:00 pm & 
4th Thursday 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
1st Friday Exposition continues through the night, ending 
with Benediction at 8:30 am Saturday morning.  
To sign up for one hour with the Lord, click here. 
 

Intercessory Prayer If you or if you know        
someone who is struggling, suffering, or otherwise in 
need of God's help and would like our team to pray with 
you. Prayer teams available every First Saturday in the 
Baptismal Chapel after 9 am Mass.  Teams available also 
on 4th Thursday during Adoration from 7 - 8 pm. 
Contact Joan Triglia for more info, joan7619@att.net.                     
 

Prayer Requests for our Deployed Military 
Ryan Santos  
 

Prayers for Expectant Mothers,   
Gabie Boster, Natalie Carreno, Sharon Cowdrick,  

Bianca Daly, Josie Delac, Jenna Fleming,  

Makenzie Francis, Catherine Murphy, Sarah Rozycki,  

Jessica Seymour, Betsy Sloan  
 

If you wish to be on the expectant mother prayer list, 
please contact Catherine Murphy: trigliacm@gmail.com. 
 

Welcome the Newly Baptized,  
Henry Christopher, son of Christopher & Caroline Huband 
Kapena Matthew, son of Gilbert and Carly Bolo  
Oliver Andrew, son of Gabriel & Kay Gari  
 

Welcome New Parishioners,   
Chiara & David Hogan, the Bendis family 
 

For the Faithful Departed, especially, 
†Audrey Loos (Funeral Mass, Sat. August 19, at Noon) 
†Dixie O’Brien (Funeral Mass, Sat. August 26, at Noon) 
†Don Moynahan (Funeral Mass, Sat. Sept. 16, Noon) 
 

This weekends Altar Flowers are 
If you would like to donate $70 per arrangement in               
remembrance of a loved one, birthday blessing,                  
anniversary blessing, or whatever your intention may be, 
please call the Parish Office. Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Virginia Carlson  
John Schmitz  
Kinsley Green 
Sue Cassidy 
Carol Kasprik 
Dean Rockwood 
Shelley Emerick 
Jessica Salas 

Eduardo Morales  
Angela F. Trombino 
Agatha Choi 
Flavia Langan 
Noah Langan 
Jack Krings 
Merrill Jacobs 
Don Rindfleisch  

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, August 14 

7:00 am    †Doris Black 

9:00 am    †David Ginzl 

7:00 pm   †Joel Byrne+ 
 

Tuesday, August 15 - The Assumption 

7:00 am   Healing intention for the Sieivert family     

9:00 am    †Jose Villacorta 

12:10 pm †Christine Ciaudelli 

7:00 pm   †Frankie Torres 
 

Wednesday, August 16 

7:00 am    †Lorraine McGovern 

9:00 am    Birthday blessings for Sarah Schmitt 

7:00 pm   †Diana Dietzel 
 

Thursday, August 17 

7:00 am   †Diana Dietzel 

9:00 am    †Jim Champee 
 

Friday, August 18 

7:00 am   †Patricia Gilligan 

9:00 am    †Don Moynahan 
 

Saturday, August 19 

9:00 am    †Linda Herro 

4:00 pm   For the people entrusted to the care of the pastor 
 

Sunday, August 20 

7:00 am    †Diana Dietzel 
9:00 am    †Lindsay Griffin 
11:00 am  †Danilo Casaje & Carolina Slinkert 
5:00 pm    †JP Thornton 

For the Sick and Infirm 

Staff 

Family Faith Formation | Elizabeth Miller | emiller@holyfamilyjax.com 

                                                 Betsy Sloan | betsysloan33@gmail.com 

Adult/Young Adult Discipleship | Christopher Mueller | cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com  

Youth Discipleship | Annie Resendez | aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com                               
 

Music Ministry | Kimberly Conway | kconway@holyfamilyjax.com 

Parish Office Administrator | Patricia Lombardo | plombardo@holyfamilyjax.com 

School Principal |  Michael Kavanagh | mkavanagh@hfcatholicschool.com 

School Admissions |  Allyson Anderson | aanderson@hfcatholicschool.com 

Marie Giambrone  
Carol Kuhn 
Paula Griesbach  
Omar Vargas 
Codi Kimbal 
James Luten 
Charles Swan 
Patrick Kilkenny 
Lucille Ramputi 

https://holyfamilyjax.com/adoration-of-the-blessed-sacrament


Latest News and Updates 

Fr. David’s Reflection: 
 

 
The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary is celebrated each year on August 15, 
and this year it is a holy day of obligation, carrying the same weight as the obligation 
to attend Sunday Mass. The Mass times at Holy Family are Monday: 7:00 pm Vigil, 
Tuesday: 7:00 am, 9:00 am (School Mass), 12:10 pm, and 7:00 pm. 
 

In 1950, Pope Pius XII issued the encyclical “MUNIFICENTISSIMUS DEUS” (The 
Most Bountiful God) in which he defined the Dogma of the Assumption with these 
words: 
 

“For which reason, after we have poured forth prayers of supplication again and 
again to God, and have invoked the light of the Spirit of Truth, for the glory of Al-
mighty God who has lavished his special affection upon the Virgin Mary, for the hon-
or of her Son, the immortal King of the Ages and the Victor over sin and death, for 
the increase of the glory of that same august Mother, and for the joy and exultation of 
the entire Church; by the authority of our Lord Jesus Christ, of the Blessed Apostles 
Peter and Paul, and by our own authority, we pronounce, declare, and define it to be 
a divinely revealed dogma: that the Immaculate Mother of God, the ever Virgin 
Mary, having completed the course of her earthly life, was assumed body and soul 
into heavenly glory.” (n.44)  

 
And he went on to state that “it is forbidden to any man to change this, our declaration, pronouncement, and definition 
or, by rash attempt, to oppose and counter it. If any man should presume to make such an attempt, let him know that he 
will incur the wrath of Almighty God and of the Blessed Apostles Peter and Paul.” (n 47) 
 
 
FAITH FORMATION ROLL OUT This weekend after all the Masses, members of our faith formation team will be 
on hand with information on this year’s program and to help you register for the classes. **As a reminder all children in 
grades 1-8 who are not enrolled in our parish school are required to register. Please contact Elizabeth Miller with any 
questions emiller@holyfamilyjax.com 
 
Youth Ministry/Outreach Annie Resendez, our coordinator of youth outreach, and her team will be in the Narthex after 
all Masses this weekend with information on our programs for middle and high school youth. You can contact Annie for 
more information, aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com.  

Holy Family has a subscription to FORMED, the  
premier catholic streaming service. FORMED brings 
beautiful and faithful Catholic content to parishes,        
families, and individuals. There is something for            
everyone here: award-winning studies and parish         
programs, inspiring audio content, movies, e-books, 
and family-friendly kid’s programming. Led by the  
Augustine Institute and Ignatius Press, and in           
collaboration with over 100 content providers, this 
site reaches more than one million subscribers  
worldwide. To register, click FORMED Use Code: 
G89FGR. 
 

The Gift Shop 
The Gift Shop will be open the weekend of  
August 26/27 

Bishop’s Annual Stewardship Appeal 
 

Holy Family Catholic Church  
Goal: 411 donors 
Family Participation Goal: 25.2% 
             2023  2022            
# of Donors to date                   424  371              
Family Participation to date     30.97% 21.84%     
Amount Pledged                      $235,488 $182,277  
Amount Paid                            $222,158 $182,899 
 

The next Special Collection 
September 14   Help Spread the Faith, Catholic  
                               Communications Appeal 
 

Offertory Envelopes 
If you are receiving Offertory Envelopes and do not use them, 
please call the Parish Office so that we can take you off the 
receiving list. Holy Family absorbs the cost to send these en-
velopes to you, so if you do not use them, please let us know. 
904-641-5838.  You can also give through Faith Direct and 
Venmo.  

https://web.archive.org/web/20130904181017/https:/www.vatican.va/holy_father/pius_xii/apost_constitutions/documents/hf_p-xii_apc_19501101_munificentissimus-deus_en.html
https://web.archive.org/web/20130904181017/https:/www.vatican.va/holy_father/pius_xii/apost_constitutions/documents/hf_p-xii_apc_19501101_munificentissimus-deus_en.html
mailto:emiller@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com
https://formed.org/
https://holyfamilyjax.com/online-giving
https://holyfamilyjax.com/online-giving


Activities and Announcements  
Faith Formation/Raising Holy Families 
Do you have a child in 1st - 8th Grade that you would like to 

enroll in Religious Education?  Our sessions will begin on 

Monday, September 11. To register, CLICK HERE.  

Youth Discipleship  
 

BE LOVE REVOLUTION: All high school girls are invited 
to join us at our Beloved Kickoff event August 16, 6:30-
8:30pm in the youth room. Join us for food, a special talk on 
identity, small groups and adoration. Please insert the photo 
I've attached to this email. 

Please email aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com to get involved!  

FRATERNUS: The first Fraternus event will be September 
13, 6:00-8:30PM at Holy Family. All boys 6-12th grades and 
their fathers are invited.  

Want to see our future events? Check out our website https://
holyfamilyjax.com/youth-discipleship or email 
aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com 
 
 

Adult Discipleship 
NEW! Men’s Ministry: Mondays | 7:00-8:30pm 
August 14th: Fellowship Night | PLC 
August 21st: Worship Night | Church 
August 28th: Formation Night | PLC 
 

Becoming Catholic (RCIA): Are you interested in becoming 
Catholic or have not received all your sacraments? 
Reach out and we would love to accompany you through the 
process!  
 

Adult Small Group Study: Tuesdays | 9:45-11:00 am |       
Parish Life Center Room 211.  
 

Young Adults (20’s and 30’s): Thursdays | 7:00-9:00 pm | 
Parish Life Center Youth Room.  
 

E-mail Chris Mueller (cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com). 
 

Women’s Club Meeting  
Monday August 28, 6:00-8:00 pm  
in the Parish Life Center 
 

Be a Friend, Make a Friend, Bring A Friend to the first 
meeting of the new year as we embark on our journey of 
Making Room for God. Enjoy a light meal with friends, learn 
about our program, and find ways to get  involved with like 
minded women of the parish.   
 

We will be collecting plastic bags (Publix, Walmart,         
Winn-Dixie, etc) and soda pop tops for several ongoing        
service projects, so start saving them now and bring them 
with you to the meeting.   
 

Need a ride to/from the meeting?  Contact Tanya Lloyd at 
tlloyd33@icloud.com for assistance with  getting to the       
meeting.   
 

Have questions or need more information? Contact Linda 
Vinson at LindaJVinson@gmail.com . 
Looking forward to seeing you there. 

Music Ministry 
 

Now is the time to make plans to join our Music 
Ministry. Do you enjoy singing? There are many joys 
and benefits to singing in a choir. Friendships develop; 
you are part of a faith community who prays, sings, 
and supports each other. Though members come from 
different walks of life with a various  ages, skill, and 
experience, we come together as one with the unified 
purpose and desire to praise God with the talents he 
gave us.  In St. Paul's letter to the Ephesians, St. 
Paul  instructs us, be filled with the Spirit, addressing 
one another with psalms and hymns and spiritual 
songs, singing and playing to the Lord in your hearts, 
(Ephesians 5:19-20).  
 

Adult Choir is open to highschoolers and adults.        
Rehearsals will be from 6:30-8 on Tuesday evenings 
beginning on September 5th. The Adult Choir will sing 
at the 9:00 am Mass on the 1st, 3rd & 5th Sundays and at 
the 11:00 am Mass on the 2nd and 4th Sundays.  No  
audition is required, but some music reading ability is 
helpful. Individual help is available if singing in a choir 
or reading music is new to you. All are invited!  
 

Men’s Schola led by Jack Delac is open by audition. 
Rehearsals have begun and are on Tuesdays at           
7:30 pm. This group focuses on chant, traditional       
music, and men’s fellowship.    
 

Instrumentalists also add beauty and elevate the        
worship at Mass.  Do you play violin, viola, cello, 
flute, clarinet, trumpet, or another liturgical                 
instrument? Please consider joining our Music         
Ministry and playing at Mass. You will be a blessing to 
the congregation, and we would love to have you as 
part of our Music Ministry family!  
 

Children's Choir is for all children from both the   
Parish and the School in grades 2-8. Rehearsals are on 
Tuesdays from 3:30-4:30 pm. There is a 20-minute 
snack time beforehand which gives children from other 
schools time to arrive and bridges the time from the 
end of school to the beginning of rehearsal. First             
Rehearsal is September 11th, in the Music Room.   
 

There are countless reasons for Children to join!   
 

• Liturgical and Biblical principles are taught and               
practiced. 

• Children learn singing techniques. 

• There is an emphasis on fun and community.  

• Children build friendships. 

• Children learn to pray through music. 

• While many children’s activities cost money, this is 
free! 

• Children develop leadership and confidence. 

• Children who participate in musical activities do better 
in other areas of school. 

• Children learn the joy of using their voices for the glory 
of God. 

 

For more info, contact Kimberly Conway, Music        
Director, kconway@holyfamilyjax.com.  

https://forms.ministryforms.net/viewForm.aspx?formId=9c6a915a-8874-4238-a2b5-6c93f9b05193
mailto:aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fholyfamilyjax.com%2Fyouth-discipleship&data=05%7C01%7Cplombardo%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C24a5119bf79f4a7da79708db97529c38%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638270153299023904%7CUnknown%
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fholyfamilyjax.com%2Fyouth-discipleship&data=05%7C01%7Cplombardo%40holyfamilyjax.com%7C24a5119bf79f4a7da79708db97529c38%7Ce62ae5854734408cbe3412ceda9414b6%7C0%7C0%7C638270153299023904%7CUnknown%
mailto:aresendez@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:cmueller@holyfamilyjax.com
mailto:tlloyd33@icloud.com
mailto:LindaJVinson@gmail.com
mailto:kconway@holyfamilyjax.com


Purgatory Revisited Coming Soon 
This 7-week study will begin on Thursday, September 14th, 
9:45 am in the Parish Life Center. More information coming 
soon, tay tuned… 
 

Millions of Monicas  
Millions of mothers have watched their children  abandon 
their Catholic faith in a chaotic, stressful and struggling 
world.  
 

Join other Catholic women who are being called by the Holy 
Spirit to imitate St. Monica as they attend this prayer ministry 
at Holy Family lifting up their children in prayer. 
 

We gather for one hour of prayer on the fourth Thursday of 
each month beginning on Thursday, September 28 after the 
9:00 am Mass in the church. We mothers believe in the power 
of prayer. 
 

For more information contact: Kathy Izzo at 
kathy.izzo@mac.com or Carole Ginzl at ginzljax@gmail.com 
 

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
CGS is a Montessori based approach to the spiritual formation 
of children ages 3-6. We meet once a week September 
through May in The Atrium, located on the 2nd floor of the 
Parish Life Center. If you are interested in registering your  
child(ren), please email Jenny Bayo at 
bayo.jennifer@gmail.com. 

 
Ushers Needed 
We are in need of two volunteers to help usher at the Sunday 
5:00 pm Mass.  
 

So if you regularly attend that Mass and are willing to serve 
your Parish, please call or text  Lee Evans  
904-571-6808. Thank You. 
 

 
Marriage Encounter Getting ready for school means 
lots of time spent on your children.  After school begins, why 
not give yourselves some time together?  Make a Worldwide 
Marriage Encounter Weekend!   Sign up today to attend an 
upcoming Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 
on November 3-5 in  Titusville, February 16-18 in                          
Tallahassee, or May 5-8 in Winter Park.  For more               
information visit our website at wwme.org or e-mail:                                  
Applications@FLCN-wwme.org . Or contact Walt & Viv 
Paskowski at waltviv.wwme@gmail.com if you have any 
questions.  
 

 

Stay in touch! Keep your Information          
Current with Us If your name, address, phone number, 
or email has changed since you have registered with us, we 
would love to have your updated information; please click on 
MY ACCOUNT to update yourself, or call the Parish Office 
at (904) 641-5838. You can also upload your photo or your 
family photo. 
 

Latest News and Updates 
Respect Life  

Prison Ministry 
The Prison Ministry provides spiritual encouragement, 
including the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass and the     
Sacraments, to inmates at 38 prisons and 17 county 
jails. Moreover, there are nearly 300 individuals on 
death row. Prayers are always powerful.  However, if 
you feel you are being called to do more, contact Ken 
Young (knlmyoung@aol.com).   

 
 

Decline to Sign Petitions for Dangerous  
Pro-Abortion Ballot Initiative 
An extremely grave initiative is underway in Florida 
that seeks to erase pro-life protections by banning  
government regulation of abortion in our state               
constitution. A network of abortion activists are         
working to gather petition signatures to have a         
pro-abortion constitutional amendment placed on the 
statewide  ballot in the November 2024 election. In 
order to do so, they need nearly 900,000 thousand         
signatures and are working right now in communities 
across Florida to collect them. This amendment is 
deeply concerning because it will allow all abortions 
to be obtained until viability and includes a broad 
"health" loophole, essentially allowing abortion on 
demand up to birth. The amendment would hinder the 
Florida legislature’s ability to protect women and  
children from abortion. It could also nullify current 
laws requiring parental consent before minors obtain 
abortions and a 24-hour waiting period prior to            
abortions, as well as the 15-week and 6-week abortion 
laws recently passed by the legislature.  
 

Floridians should not sign the petition. Continue your 
prayers for the protection of the unborn and spread the 
word to your spheres of influence. Thank you for  
helping to protect and respect all human life,                 
especially the most vulnerable.  
 

Holy Family’s GriefShare Seminar meets from 
6:15 to 8:15 p.m. every Thursday for 13 weeks begin-
ning September 7, in the Parish Life Center, Room 
211. Please call Kevin Gartland at (904) 614-7480 for 
questions or if you would like more information. Due 
to the delicate subject matter, these meetings are only 
for adults.  

 
Safe Environment 
The Diocese of  St. Augustine treats all allegations of          
sexual misconduct seriously and deals with all            
allegations in a prompt, confidential, and thorough  
manner. To Report Abuse, call the police or the            
Department of Children & Families at (800) 962‐2873; 
or Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator at           
(904) 208‐6979 or e-mail inquiries@dosafl.com. To 
report abuse by a bishop, call 276‐1562;  
visit.reportbishopabuse.org.  

mailto:kathy.izzo@mac.com
mailto:ginzljax@gmail.com
mailto:bayo.jennnifer@gmail.com
mailto:Applications@FLCN-wwme.org
mailto:waltviv.wwme@gmail.com
https://holyfamilyjax.com/my-account
mailto:knlmyoung@aol.com


General Information 
Prayer Lists If you would like to be included on our prayer lists: For the Deployed Military, Expectant Mothers, or 
the Sick and Infirm; or if you no longer need to be on any of the prayer lists, please call the Parish Office.  
 

Poor Boxes are located by the east and west side of the doors of the church. All poor donations are given to our       
St. Vincent de Paul Society to help all those within our 32256 zip code area. 
 

Stop in and Light a Candle in the Church. Candles are lit for prayer intentions. To "light a candle  for someone" 
indicates one's intention to say a prayer for another  person, and the candle symbolizes that  prayer. Thank you. 
 

FORMED Catholic Faith on Demand. Are you looking for great Catholic entertainment and educational resources,  
movies on the lives of the saints, and much, much more? Check out formed.org. Signing on is easy! Use access code 
G89FGR. 

Parish App  Holy Family has an APP for Apple and Android phones. Our APP allows us to send you  
useful and  important messages regarding our parish life and events, and allows you to reply to messages or 
RSVP for events. It has many more features, including “World News”.  
 

On-line Giving  Thank you to everyone who continues to be so generous with the financial support of our parish. There are a 

lot of great things happening and your generosity is greatly appreciated and will enable the church to minister to our community.  
Give through Faith Direct and Venmo at holyfamilyjax.com, or TEXT-TO-GIVE: text a dollar amount to                              
(904) 747-8001. Follow the link to complete a one-time registration page. After you register, you can give any time by 
texting a dollar amount using the same mobile number. 
 

Updating Information: If any of your information has changed since you have registered with us, we would love 
to have your updated information; please visit https://holyfamilyjax.com/my-account or call the Parish Office at (904) 
641-5838. You can also add your photo. 
 

Community Outreach 
 

Ministry to the Sick Do you have a loved one or friend who cannot attend Mass and would like to receive Holy 
Communion? Send an email to Gloria Fabian at gloriafabian@aol.com to schedule a visit. 
 

GriefShare is a 13-week Christ centered grief support program for those who are dealing with the loss of a family member or 

friend. Each session is independent so you can start at any time. Please contact Kevin Gartland at kevin.gartland08@comcast.net.  
 

Helping Hands offers aid and assistance to our friends and neighbors who are in need. Please contact the parish 
office or email helpinghands@holyfamilyjax.com.   
 

St. Anne’s Group is for mothers with young children to get together and grow in faith, and for their children to 
play together and become closer to Jesus. Visit our Facebook page, link is on website or send an email to Mackenzie 
macmiller615@yahoo.com.  
 

Wildcat Fathers Club Dads of our school students who want to grow spiritually and fraternally, and offer their 
time and talent to the parish community.   
 

Prayer Shawls Available free to those who are in need of comfort and/or healing. If you would one to give to            
family or friend please email the Parish Office. 
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society If you are a register, parishioner of Holy Family Catholic Church, or live within the 
32256 ZIP Code, and you are in need of financial assistance, please contact St. Vincent de Paul at 904-641-5838. 
All calls are kept in the strictest confidence. 
 

Confidential Resources 
 

Crisis Pregnancy?  
 

• Women’s Help Center 904-398-5143 & Lifeline Resources, Inc.  904-642-9000. Provides free             
pregnancy tests, ultrasounds, & baby/maternity items for mothers and families.  

 

•      Rachel’s Vineyard is a safe place to renew, rebuild & redeem hearts broken by abortion. Come and receive 
peace, forgiveness of self and others and the compassion of God. These retreats are private, strictly confidential and 
for people of all faiths. Call 904-221-3232 or email rachelsvineyardjax@yahoo.com. All calls & inquiries are         
confidential. Our next English retreat will be on September 8-10 and Spanish retreat will be October 6-8, 2023   

https://formed.org/
https://formed.org/
mailto:kevin.gartland08@comcast.net
mailto:macmiller615@yahoo.com









